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May 31, 2024

UPDATE

The City of Collinsville met with the contractor, Christ Brothers, on May 29th, 2024. They have informed us that they plan to begin work the week of June 10th, 2024. Concrete work will begin in the Chapel drive area, then proceed to the Adams Avenue area and finish at East Johnson Street and North Aurora Street. 

The City of Collinsville will continue to update residents with necessary changes to the project. We apologize for any inconvenience caused during this time. Please contact me if you have any questions.





















Kevin Madden – City of Collinsville Project Engineer	
Phone – (618) 346-5211 ext. 2216	
Email: kmadden@collinsvilleil.org

Sincerely,
Kevin Madden

Kevin Madden, Project Engineer
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